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Thank you to the committee for their continued work to advance Cross Country running and events in the Province. 

 Malindi Elmore 

 Hilary Stellingwerf 

 Rachel Cliff 

 Dawn Copping 

 Sue Northey 

 Colin Dignum 

 Brian Nemethy 

 Alex Ulaszonek 

 John Machuga 

BC Athletics Provincial Cross Country Championships 2020 were unable to be hosted in person. The scheduled hosts, 

Prairie Inn Harriers, let us know a permit was not going to be possible in the Victoria area. Thank you to Nigel Hole and the 

Vancouver Thunderbirds for working with BCA to try and host an in person event in the Lower Mainland. When it was 

clear that an in person was not possible, a pivot to a virtual event gave 117 athletes to showcase their skills. 

The fall only allowed In-Club events to take place and we were excited to see a number of new events take place and 

hope they will continue into the future. 

The National Cross Country Championships scheduled to take place in Abbotsford, the end of November, were cancelled. 

The 2021 and 2022 Championships will take place in Ottawa, and then return to Abbotsford for 2023. If you are interested 

in helping to organize the event, please contact Clifton Cunningham in the BCA Office. 

This year the 2021 BC Athletics Provincial Cross Country Championships, will take place Saturday, October 23rd, at Beaver 

Lake just outside of Victoria, once again hosted by the Prairie Inn Harriers. Registration has opened for the event. The 

Championship will serve as selection for the BC Team travelling to National Cross Country Championship in Ottawa on 

November 27. 

Statistics follow in the Technical Managers report. 

 

Thank you, 

Clifton Cunningham 

Technical Manager, Road & Cross Country Running 

 


